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and Exercise Your Brain with Beautiful and Inspirational Word Search
Puzzles about Bible Verses Full of Love and Hope

Battlefield of the Mind Bible
Desiring God
What Will You Do with This Beautiful Day God Is Giving You? Each new
day presents opportunities to grow your faith, manage your work and
your goals, and make good use of the time God gives you. But making
the right choices moment by moment isn't easy. And the first decisions
of your day can affect the next 16 hours—for better or for worse.
Elizabeth George, acclaimed Bible teacher, helps you navigate the
options you might encounter today so you can get up and power up for a
great day establish your priorities make the most of your time choose
good, better, and best options pour yourself into the people in your
life Prepare to create a more beautiful and productive life and make
each day more meaningful. God's best awaits you when you choose to
live His way!
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Peace of Mind Planner
This collection of devotions was taken from GIRLS WALKING WITH
INTEGRITY EMPOWERING FOR DESTINY (GWWI) to inspire and encourage you
in your daily walk with Christ. I hope that you will enjoy reading
these devotions as much as I have enjoyed writing them. May they
continue to bring you life and uplift your spirit, as God gives you
His peace that passes all understanding.

No Peace of Mind
This Word Search Puzzles Books - Peace of Mind Bible Word Search Books
Appreciation Gift under 10 dollars! Great Word Search puzzle book
including all solutions at the end of the book. Many hours of
guaranteed Word Search puzzle fun for all puzzle fans and those who
want to become one. Give Brain a workout today This Book Features:
Including all solutions for checking and cheating Clear structure
Answers in Back of Book Random Words Large Challenging Words Cover
Finish: Beautiful Glossy cover. Book Size: 8.5 x 11 in (21.59 x 27.94
cm). Interior: Printed High Quality on bright white Best Gift For ANY
OCCASION: Super fun gift for young Adults, Teens, old and Kids!
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Christmas Great Gifts, Stocking Stuffers Easter Baskets, Gift Bags
Family Vacations & Travel Birthday and Anniversary Presents
Valentine's Day, Mother's Day, Stocking Stuffers, Vacation, summer
bridge, days off of school, rainy days, snowy days, lazy weekends,
road trips, sleepovers and more! Totally Awesome Word Search Puzzles
Games Books can be used anywhere. Makes a great gift for birthday
parties, holidays or getting ready for vacation. "Buy Now" "Get your
copy today"

Before It's Too Late
Gift yourself, friends or family with these beautiful designed Bible
Verses Notebooks Product Details: 100 acid free pages. 25% heavier
paper than other leading brands. Pure white (55Ib) Paper to minimise
ink bleed acid-free. Perfect for bible study, sermon note taking,
planning, designing, sketching, and creating charts and graphs. Ideal
for other dynamic note-taking methods. Durable paperback binding.
Notebook is equivalent to A5 size (15.24cm x 22.86cm). Choose from a
wide variety of choices by from Xlarge, large, small and mini notebook
journals by browsing our author page or search for author name for
unique Christian notebooks and journals for everyday use. Get yours
today!
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Peace of the Mind
Peace of (Mind) Moments
Today more people than ever are suffering from emotional distress.
Whether they are dealing with depression, anxiety, obsessiveness,
fear, worry, or stress, their lives are limited and compromised by the
ill-effects. People who suffer from emotional distress often feel
isolated and unloved, either by God or by others, and often believe
that there is no hope and no way out. There is good news, however! A
truly biblical approach to healing emotional distress focuses on a
holistic cure that integrates the mind, body, and spirit. Even when we
feel truly alone, God is holding us in His hand. Even when we feel
truly hopeless, God offers comfort and purpose. And even when we feel
like we will never escape the pit of emotional distress, God sets our
feet on firm ground and promises to never let us go. No matter what we
have been through or what we are going through now, God can bring
critically needed healing and transformation into our lives when we
adjust what the authors refer to as “stinkin’ thinkin’.”
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2 Corinthians 5:17 Old Things Have Passed Away
This book is a "grace bomb" serving to obliterate several extremely
prevalent legalistic and destructive doctrines in the Body of Christ
today. Jesus promised that if we knew the truth it would make us free.
Sadly, many Christians are anything but free in their relationship
with God and life as a whole. Very often, before we can construct
correct beliefs we first must deconstruct some incorrect beliefs. This
book will do just that! It will not only systematically tear down some
of the walls of bondage built up in the minds of Christians all over
the world but it will also reconstruct strongly fortified walls of
truth! This book will relate to Christians of all backgrounds,
spiritual levels, and walks of life! So buckle up! Jesus promised that
the truth would make us free but He didn't say that it wouldn't be a
bumpy ride!

Christian Science Sentinel
Yes, bible verses are easy to learn! Here, in "His Words for Me,"
Craig and Rebekah Englebach have taken the words in bible verses and
combined them with fun illustrations to make word-picture
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associations. Using this technique, children of every age can memorize
scripture and enjoy doing so at the same time. Remembering Psalms
119:11 (NIV), "I have hidden your word in my heart that I might not
sin against you" You and your children will be blessed as you place
these passages in your hearts and grow in your faith together.

Creating a Beautiful Life
Battlefield of the Mind
The word of love in the book is a spiritual weapon meant for our
current generation and the message to the generations to come. The
prophetic word is the intertwine of the real life situations, visions,
dreams and prophesies which I experienced in my way of faith. The
challenges which I encountered and how the Lord helped me to pull
through in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ. Nonetheless the malady
of hatred which has contaminated the world, it is only peace and love
from the Lord which can heal the infectious ulcer which man has
suffered. Dignity has been lost in accordance to Hosea 4:6 'my people
are destroyed for lack of knowledge: because thou hast rejected
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knowledge. I will also reject thee, that thou shalt be no priest to
me: seeing thou hast forgotten the law of thy God, I will also forget
thy children'. Further, that our Lord Jesus Christ came down with the
seed of peace and love to unify the candidates of heaven through the
provision of the Holy Scriptures. Let us unite and break the seed of
hatred which Satan had planted in the hearts of men. 1 Corinthians
13:3 And now abideth faith, hope, love, these three; but the greatest
of these is love. This book is dedicated to all my brothers and
sisters in the Lord, especially those who are at the verge of losing
hope of survival spiritually. It is therefore, here to impart in their
hearts with Peace and Love from our God Almighty. The word in this
book is aimed at reconciling the people on earth with love so as to
cushion the conflicts among nations. It is in accordance to Isaiah
2:2-3 the message in the book has been written and it is therefore
inviting all my brothers and sisters from across the world to
experience the Holy Spirit with words of great faith in the Lord. The
book is here to comfort the sick, the afflicted and those souls who
are persecuted by the enemy. It also embraces all the races and does
not stigmatize any person as it is based on the true love from our
Lord and the message is inspired by the Holy Spirit with a view to
unite the people across the globe. I therefore wish the Church, the
United Nations, the governments and other charitable organizations to
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enhance preaching peace among the people in the land for us to have a
better world. It is in this line, that the Lord our God came down on
earth to save humanity. More so, we should embrace peace and love to
survive this world of troubles. The love of God is unconditional,
thus, we should follow suit to have a godly love in our hearts or
humanity will be wiped out on the face of the earth soonest. The
beauty of welcoming peace and love from God is compared to the bond
between the earth and the sun and the rain. There is no segregation in
the house of the Lord but we are all equal in the face of our creator.
Mother Nature has been very kind to us and it reprimands us whenever
we err but our Lord Jesus Christ used to curse Nature. We have
continued preaching about the importance of spreading the word of God
and also His love which has made us to be who we are on earth. The
love of God unifies the people and that it cuts through the rod of
hatred which is in the hearts of the evil ones. We should therefore
embrace the love of God for us to reach greater heights of love, where
all religions, race and tribes shall stand tall in the same platform
and pronounce to the higher heavens that we are one people. Women and
children needs true love from our hearts. I dream of a beautiful world
where we shall be protected by the love of God, because humanity on
that day shall have total unite. It is common knowledge that Satan has
infiltrated our governments, entertainment industry and a lot more
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circles of life. Therefore, it is time man woke up from the deep
slumber and fight for his life or else he will die naked with shame.
However, we wrestled the devil for us to have peace and love so that
we get saved but the battle has been tough. The Lord has been fighting
battles for humanity because God is love. Amen!!

Bible Word Search
Provides a list of one hundred Bible verses, along with sidebar notes
and memorization tips for each verse.

The Everything Large-Print Bible Word Search Book
A Perfect God, Imperfect People, and Perfect Plans
The Bible-work
So where are your family and friends going to spend eternity - heaven
or hell? You can make the difference. I hear many Christians say, "I
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want to witness, but what do I say?" Many times the hardest part in
witnessing is just getting started. When fear grips or they get tongue
tied Christians often wonder: "How do I segue this conversation onto
the Gospel track?" This is a huge problem because if a Christian does
not know how to transition a conversation onto the Gospel track, then
they will not be witnessing at all. This book is the solution that
contains over 400 Icebreakers to help get you started. These
icebreakers are friendly and easy to use and they are listed by
location so that you can witness to the lost wherever you go. Many
Christians wait to share the Gospel until Christmas or Easter. Many
times that is too late because so many young people are killed
instantly though car wrecks, drug overdoses or drive by shootings and
even middle-aged people die suddenly of heart attacks or some other
illness. No one ever knows when their last day on earth will be. It
will stir your compassion and give you the needed courage to witness
to the lost wherever you go Please be kind, use loving boldness and
remember that God is love. All 400 icebreakers Icebreakers are
organized in sections under headings: I Want to Witness, But What Do I
Say - Around: Entertainment; Financial Affairs; Food; Healthcare;
Holidays and Special Times; the Great Outdoors; Shopping or Doing
Errands; Sports, Work and Traveling. There is a handy INDEX in the
back! Each section contains 7 to 9 different "object evangelism
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icebreakers." God gave the ideas for these icebreakers when He
revealed to me that Jesus taught using objects in his environment in
Matthew 13 using parables. Christians can witness like Jesus did
through taking an object and making a comment that relates to the
Gospel in some way, which makes a great transition or segue into the
topic of the Gospel. For e.g.: WATER - "This water reminds me of the
living water. Have you ever had any of that water?" Or DOOR - "This
door reminds me of what Jesus said (John 10:9) that He is the DOOR to
eternal life. Have you ever walked through that door?" Or DOWNLOAD "Downloading this file or picture reminds me of the time I downloaded
Jesus into my heart. Have you ever done that download?" SALT & PEPPER
- "These salt and pepper shakers remind me of the Kingdom of Light and
the Kingdom of darkness." Or BREAD - This bread reminds me of what
Jesus said: "I Am the Bread of Life. He who comes to Me will never go
hungry," (John 6:35). Or SUGAR - This sugar reminds me of how sweet it
is to trust in Jesus. After you say the icebreaker, you LISTEN to what
they say in response and then be led by the spirit in what you say
next. It is a "no fail" way to witness to the lost because, even if
they do not accept Jesus at that moment, the object is still there to
continue to remind them of what you said long after you are gone.
After you say the icebreaker, the chapter "Truth to Say to 13 False
Religions" will help you even more to witness to: Atheists &
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Evolutionists, Buddhists, Hindus, Jehovah Witnesses, Jewish people,
Mormons, Muslims, New Agers, Scientologists, Unitarian Universalists
and Homosexuals and Lesbians. There is also a chapter called Prophetic
Evangelism that teaches you how to witness using a word of knowledge
that God gives you to deliver a prophetic word to witness to the lost.
There are several testimonies that show you, "Yes, it works!" About
Rev. Susan Nazarewicz: Susan graduated from the UNC at Chapel Hill
(B.A.); RHEMA Bible Training College, Victory World Missions Training
Center, Church On the Move School of Ministry and Prophetic Age
Ministries Institute and is ordained by John G. Lake Ministries. She
works as a prayer partner at Oral Roberts Ministries at the Abundant
Life Prayer Group and is a member at RHEMA Bible Church in Tulsa, OK
where she sings in the choir.

Selections from the Book of Psalms
This beautiful deluxe edition of #1 New York Times bestselling author
Joyce Meyer's BATTLEFIELD OF THE MIND BIBLE contains all the same
spiritual truths in a blue Euroluxe binding. Connecting the principles
of Joyce's all-time bestselling book, Battlefield of the Mind, to the
Bible, BATTLEFIELD OF THE MIND BIBLE enables readers to use the Word
to overcome the battles within their minds. And now BATTLEFIELD OF THE
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MIND BIBLE is available in a special edition featuring a lovely, blue
Euroluxe binding, gilded page edges, ribbon marker, and foil-stamped
spine. Including 150 contemplative articles on "Winning the Battles of
the Mind," 500 scripture-based articles called "Keys to a Victorious
Life," and so much more, Joyce helps empower readers with God's
strength through hundreds of prayers, thought-provoking questions, and
thorough introductions to each book of the Bible. Readers will feel as
though they have Joyce as their own personal study partner.

His Words for Me
!--StartFragment-- In her most popular bestseller ever, the beloved
author and minister Joyce Meyer shows readers how to change their
lives by changing their minds. Joyce Meyer teaches how to deal with
thousands of thoughts that people think every day and how to focus the
mind the way God thinks. And she shares the trials, tragedies, and
ultimate victories from her own marriage, family, and ministry that
led her to wondrous, life-transforming truth--and reveals her thoughts
and feelings every step of the way. Download the free Joyce Meyer
author app.
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The Doctrine and Covenants of the Church of Jesus Christ of
Latter-day Saints
Romans 5:1 We Have Peace with God Through Our Lord Jesus
Christ
I Want to Witness, But What Do I Say?
02

Untangle These
Peace of the Mind is D.J. Blue's follow-up to 2005's The Good Life
Chronicles. Once again, he covers a wide array of topics, this time
including several chapters on Christian spirituality. Included among
them: an in-depth analysis of the Bible, covering questions answered
as well as questions raised while reading the Bible; the debate
between Catholics and Protestants on different spiritual issues is
discussed; and Rick Warren's best-selling spiritual book The Purpose
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Driven Life is also reviewed, including eerie parallels to topics
brought up in The Good Life Chronicles. Readers of that preceding book
will recognize other familiar topics: the annual Taconite Trophy
Classic continues to be immortalized via the written word, as each
year's golf tournament has been chronicled herein; the fourth
installment chapter on women, always popular yet provocative with the
female crowd, is included; and a complete Seinfeld episodic list
(partially referenced in the previous book) is now given its just
due--the entire classic series is reviewed, episode by episode. This
is just a sample of the various topics and experiences covered. Peace
of the Mind concludes the Thousand Page Trilogy with an over-all
introspective and occasionally subtle spiritual theme running through
many of the chapters, reflecting the accomplishments, the struggles
and the aspirations of life itself.

The Continent
Untangle These Bible Verses Words of Jesus is a fun way to explore the
scriptures. You may get it immediately, or you may need to look
through the Bible to find the correct verse. Have fun solving.
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Walking on Water When You Feel Like You're Drowning
Insightful and heart-warming, this classic book is written for those
who seek to know God better. It unfolds life-impacting, biblical
truths and has been called a "soul-stirring celebration of the
pleasures of knowing God."

Peace of Mind Bible Word Search: Words of Comfort
In a world that’s anything but peaceful, where do you turn for
encouragement? Bible Promises for Peace of Mind, containing nearly 500
scriptures to assure and affirm. This brand-new collection of
scriptures—featuring the beloved King James Version of the Bible—is
categorized by topic for ease of use. When you need a promise of God
for times of loneliness, relational issues, financial
troubles—whatever the challenge you’re facing—you’ll find
encouragement in this book. It’s handy-sized and affordable—perfect
for personal or ministry use.

100 Bible Verses Everyone Should Know by Heart
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Color your way into quiet times with God through this collection of
Bible verse coloring book pages. As you color, you will dwell on a
verse for much longer than you would if you were reading through it.
You might just find the passage of scripture makes its way further
into your heart and mind once you have spent more time with it. Color,
and through coloring, bring these words of truth to life in new ways
and let God bring peace to a few moments of your busy day.

Bible Promises for Peace of Mind
Features scriptures on the Promises of God in the Bible with word
search puzzles. Seventh volume in the series. Unique approach to
presenting God's Word. Each volume has different themes and
scriptures. Puzzles on right-page with scriptures on left page.
Puzzles made from key words in the Bible scriptures. Effective lessons
for Sunday School youth classes. Puzzle solutions in the back of the
book. Reference tool for finding scripture. Help People learn the
Bible through fun/entertainment. Excellent gift for puzzle
enthusiasts. This book series is unique in that: (a) the puzzles have
scriptures from five different Bible versions, (b) print is large
print - good for elderly readers, (c) book series means repeat
business, (d) book themes are popular topics areas for book sales and
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Bible study, (e) books are not age-sensitive, used by young and old,
and (f) eight additional volumes are planned.

Continent
My Favorite Verses Not in the Bible
The New International Version in a handy, affordable paperback
edition.

Bible Verses Coloring Book
GIVE TRANQUILITY, RELAXATION AND HOPE IN HARD TIMES. Our special book
to give to someone you care about with your heart is designed to play
this relaxing game while receiving biblical messages of peace in this
turbulent time. How do we do it? With verses of peace printed in large
fonts and with word search puzzles inspired by them. Confirmed by
studies: solving word search puzzles exercises the brain, and
registers more effectively the words to search in our memory.
therefore, what better than to do it with biblical words of hope?
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Without a doubt, it is a great alternative to detoxify from your
mobile phone or even take refuge in those invasive electronic games
for the brain. ADD TO CART and give a gift that will mix love through
texts of hope at the same time that they will invite the relaxation
and entertainment of that special person for you.

Holy Bible
The Exhaustive Concordance of the Bible
Teenager Sammantha Rials presents this collection of free form
writings expressed through poetry and short stories. Her thoughts
paint a life-like written mural of feelings and emotions that touch
upon the different stages and phases that can be experienced in our
lives. Sammantha Rials has written this book to share her journey of
self-understanding and her quest for a deeper understanding of
relationships.

Encouraging Words for the Mind, Spirit, and Soul
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Mixes word search puzzles with Bible passages.

Coloring God's Word
The King James Study Bible
Breaking Out of Trouble
Bible Verses Coloring book presents 38 beautiful hand drawn pen & ink
illustrations that can be colored, framed and given as wonderful gifts
to friends and family members. Express your faith and be blessed while
you color with inspiration. * Designed for fun, quiet inspiration and
relaxation* Hand drawn by the artist* 8 � x 11" drawings suitable for
all ages* This coloring book is filled with designs perfect for
framing and continued inspiration* Provides hours of stress relief and
serenityPages include the following:* Seek Peace and Pursue it* Trust
in the Lord with All your Heart* Faith, Hope, Love* I Am The Way The
Truth and The Life* Your Word is a Lamp unto my feet* The Lord is my
Light and Salvation* It is Well with my soul* He who watches over you
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will not slumber* Grace Upon Grace* This is the day the Lord has made,
Let us be glad and rejoice in it* Be Still and Know that I am God* A
Merry Heart does good like medicine* Let Not Your Heat be Troubled* In
Everything Give Thanks* He has made everything beautiful in it's time*
As for me and my household we will serve the Lord* His Banner Over me
is Love* Let us hold fast the profession of our faith without
wavering* The Lord is my Light And Salvation* My Soul Doth Magnify the
Lord and My Spirit hath rejoiced in God my Saviour* Greater Love has
no man than this, that a man lay down his life for his friends* On
that Day a Fountain will be open* You will be like a well-watered
garden, like a spring whose waters never fail* He Drew me out of Deep
Water* I am the Vine and you are the Branches* Now Faith is the
substance of things hoped for, the evidence of things not seen* He
leads me beside still waters* Jesus Lives* We have this Hope as an
Anchor for the soul, firm and secure* In my Father's House there are
many mansions* He that meditates in my Law day and night shall be like
a tree planted* Can two walk together, except they be agreed?

Light for the dark; or, Bible words for inquirers
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Peace and Love to the World
150 Large-Print Word Search Puzzles! Peace of Mind Bible Word Search
combines brain-building fun with the comforting promises in scripture.
Thanks to large, boldface print, puzzle enthusiasts young and old can
enrich their free time finding hidden words and phrases from beloved
selections of the Old Testament and New Testament. From the Psalms to
Jesus's reminder not to be anxious about the future, each themed word
find is a chance for readers to reflect on God's love, provision, and
sovereignty while finding satisfaction in solving a puzzle. Keep your
brain sharp, your eyes at ease, and your heart full of God’s Word!
Enjoy 150 word search puzzles based around Biblical themes Highlights
some of the most treasured passages and themes of the Bible Large,
bold print prevents eye strain while you test your Bible knowledge!
Complete answer key included You may find that you're committing each
verse to memory as you complete the puzzle! Clean, fun, and just
challenging enough, this book is a perfect gift for the puzzler in
your life.

The mind and words of God; or, Biblical readings and aids to
devotion, by F. Pinney. [201 services].
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The Peace of Mind Planner is an invaluable gift for dear love ones
left behind in the event you pass on. The Planner will assist them in
carrying on and managing your affairs. It is also a helpful and easy
guide for caring love ones who will want to assist you should you
become incapable of speaking. The Planner encapsulates all the
pertinent information needed to set your affairs in order. It is a
great organizer and it stores the information conveniently in one
place. The Planner includes information pertaining to the following in
additional to much more: Personal information Legal information
Beneficiary information Health information Financial information Pet
care information Insurance information Wills information Insurance
Provider information

Peace of Mind Bible Word Search
Learn the many facets of salvation and deliverance God has made
available. With the scriptural solutions found in this book, readers
will be ready for any adversity.

CHRISTIAN WORD SEARCH BIBLE VERSES of HOPE LARGE PRINT
EDITION Peace of Mind, Nourish Your Spirit and Exercise Your
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Brain with Beautiful and Inspirational Word Search Puzzles
about Bible Verses Full of Love and Hope
Gift yourself, friends or family with these beautiful designed Bible
Verses Notebooks Product Details: 100 acid free pages. 25% heavier
paper than other leading brands. Pure white (55Ib) Paper to minimise
ink bleed acid-free. Perfect for bible study, sermon note taking,
planning, designing, sketching, and creating charts and graphs. Ideal
for other dynamic note-taking methods. Durable paperback binding.
Notebook is equivalent to A5 size (15.24cm x 22.86cm). Choose from a
wide variety of choices by from Xlarge, large, small and mini notebook
journals by browsing our author page or search for author name for
unique Christian notebooks and journals for everyday use. Get yours
today!
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